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This newsletter will keep you updated with events at Wheatfields Primary and it is intended to add to the 
information you receive on a regular basis from your child(s) class teacher in the weekly ‘Learning Review’ 
and termly curriculum letters. 
 
Kids Club - Please Help! 
Kids Club would be very grateful if anybody has any Hama Beads at home that they would like to donate? 
The children at Kids Club would like to make coasters that can be sold at the Summer Fete in July. If you 
have any spare at home that are not going to be used, please send them in and we will make good use of 
them. Thank you. 
 
Fiddle Toys & Spinners  
We use fiddle toys at Wheatfields to support learners in the classroom. The fiddle toys that are 
recommended for individual children can be purchased by the school. Toys cannot be brought into school 
unless permission has been given by the class teacher. The spinners that have taken Wheatfields 
classrooms and the country by storm are unfortunately having the opposite effect and rather than calming 
learners, they are causing disruption to lessons. In addition, some have been reported as broken or lost. 
We would ask that from Monday 15th May, no spinners are allowed in school. If any are brought in by 
mistake, they will be kept by the class teacher until the end of the day when they can be returned to the 
child to take home.  
 
KS2 Writing Challenge 
Miss Elliott has set the KS2 children a writing challenge. Just a reminder that the closing date is Friday 19th 
May so there is one more week to go! 
 
Rotary Writers 
Congratulations to Theo Armes, a writer in year 4 who came second in the Rotary Writing Competition for 
local schools. This is a particularly good achievement as many of the pupils entered into the competition by 
their teachers were in years 5 and 6. Well done Theo! 
 
Scooters KS1 
If your child uses a scooter to come to school, it can be left in the bike store at the front of the school. We 
would ask that you do not leave scooters on the fence by the KS1 playground because the children think 
they are equipment that can be used during playtime and lunchtime.  
 
Diary Dates 
Just a reminder that there will be a PAWS dress down day on the last day of term, Thursday 25th May. 
School is closed on Friday 26th May for a Professional Day. We look forward to welcoming the children back 
to school on Monday 5th June. 
We aim to give you as much notice as possible for school events. All dates can be found using the calendar on our 
school website www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk . You will also receive our Calendar of Events detailing events through 
the school year. 
Mrs Theresa Thornton, Headteacher.                                                    
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